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April 19, 2018 

 
Dear Miles,  
 
It is our great pleasure to thank you for everything you have done for Sinai Health 
System over more than 25 years. From your singular role in making the 
Leadership Sinai fundraising group so spectacularly successful, particularly 
through its annual Sinai Golf Classic event, to your tremendous personal 
philanthropy that has elevated patient care and improved patient outcomes, to the 
roles you have played on numerous governance boards and committees, we are 
truly grateful for your commitment to Mount Sinai Hospital, part of Sinai Health 
System.   
 
Your most recent gift to support the Miles Nadal Family Heart Centre means that 
heart failure patients (the 99% of heart disease patients who never receive a heart 
transplant) receive the very best care available in leading-edge facilities, giving 
them the opportunity to continue enjoying their lives and spending quality time with 
their loved ones. The Miles Nadal Family Heart Centre also hosts a world-leading 
team of experts who are at the very forefront of understanding how heart disease 
looks and acts differently in women. Their studies have conclusively shown that 
women need to be treated differently than men with heart disease; their findings 
have led to a 360o re-evaluation of heart treatment protocols for women and, 
today, are improving health outcomes for women with heart disease around the 
world.    
 
Your historic support also extends to Sinai Health System’s esteemed Lunenfeld-
Tanenbaum Research Institute, one of the world’s top 10 biomedical research 
facilities, where our scientists seek answers to today’s most vexing and critical 
health problems – from cancer to Alzheimer’s disease, to chronic disease 
management, to preterm birth, to orthopedics, and even to how the healthcare 
system itself can be re-engineered to better meet the needs of our rapidly aging 
population.   
 
On behalf of all our patients, physicians, researchers, nurses, and allied health 
professionals, thank you, Miles, for your support, friendship, and commitment to 
Sinai Health System’s future success.   
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Joseph Mapa      
Chief Executive Officer     
    

David Cynamon 
Co-Chair 
 

Howard Sokolowski, O.Ont 
Co-Chair 
 


